
From:   Ronald Center   

To:   Leann Nguyen   
Date:   September 10, 2012

Subject:   FCC File# 0009-EX-ML-2012
----------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------
Message:

The response to the FCC inquiry regarding the satellite and earth station antenna information has been
attached to the application.


